
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 30/09/24 

 

 

This week we have been making salt dough gingerbread men. We have been 
printing with apples and made our own apple juice to drink. We have been 
learning about road safety and the importance of listening to an adult whan 
they say to ‘Stop’. Our trip to Huxley’s was brilliant and the children were 
a credit to you!  

Book of the week– Incredible Me  
Rhyme of the week–  Incy Wincey Spider  

Word of the week–  backwards 

Math's 

We have been making pat-
terns with the number blocks 
and counting our fingers. We 
have been filling cups using 
‘empty’, ‘half-full’ and ‘full’ in 
context.  

 

Literacy 

This week we read that 
the gingerbread man meet 
a cow and a goat. We 
watched the 
CBeebies Gin-
gerbread man 
performance.   

Next Week 

We are going to make musical shakers this week for singing our nursery 
rhyme with. We will identify different farm animals and adults will sup-
port the children to listen to the initial sounds of words. We will create 
a sensory farm in the sensory area to engage the children’s imagination.  
 
Book of the week– Farmer Duch 
Rhyme of the week–  1, 2, 3, 4, 5, Once I caught a fish alive  

Word of the week–  before 

 
 
 


